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OAHU Members,

On April 9, 2019, OAHU will hold its first ever joint "Day at the Statehouse" with NAIFA-Ohio.

This meeting is very important to OAHU and NAIFA as we have an opportunity to show our elected
representatives and regulators that Ohio’s professional associations will work together to advance
legislation that one or both associations are involved in. While OAHU'’s signature legislation, Senate Bill
9, just passed 100% in the Ohio Senate, it will likely be in the review stages in the Ohio House on April
9th. As we continue to develop our relationship with NAIFA-Ohio, our prospects for success for future
issues at the Statehouse and with the Ohio Department of Insurance will be that much stronger.

If you have not registered already, please give strong consideration to attending this very important
meeting.

Please register here https://www.ohioahu.org/day-at-the-statehouse
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